
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Summer 2   2021 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
Well what a year it has been! We have had a 

blast in Cardiff Class and we will all be sad to 

go in different directions at the end of term. 

But we have lots of amazing memories from 

this year.  

We have done lots of exciting things this term 

but the highlight was our water play session in 

the sunshine. What fun!   

Every single pupil in Cardiff Class has had 

magic moments this year.  

Benjamin we love you smiles and laughs when 

you play tickles with Meg.  

William and Matthew, Liz loved playing the 

game when you paused her with your magic 

remote control.  

Theo, you are incredible at signing and we 

have learnt so much from you.  

Henry, we are so proud of how you have 

explored so many different foods and your 

outstanding manners.  

Bobby, your communication has increase so 

much and we will remember your amazing use 

of your communication book.  

Vishnu, your smile is fabulous and you are very 

clever at being able to tell us what you want.  

Marley and Taksheel, we are proud of how you 

tell us what you want and the words you are 

beginning to say. 

George, your love for staff phrases and your 

interest in our names has put a huge smile on 

our faces.  

 

Congratulations to everyone in Cardiff Class 

for what has been achieved this year.  

Cardiff Class staff wish you all a wonderful 

summer holiday and we look forward to seeing 

you all in September, even if it is from a 

distance  

 

Dates to remember- Term starts Friday 3rd 

September  

 


